
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

Date: 29th January 2025  

 

Re: Wicked Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I write to inform you that your child DID get a place on the London trip to see WICKED. The date of this trip is Thursday 

20th February 2025.  

We will meet in the main school hall at 8am for a register before leaving on one coach to the capital. We aim to stop for a 

quick break before arriving at London Victoria in the early afternoon. There we will have a short walk past Buckingham 

Palace before stopping for a bite to eat, with different options available.  

We have stalls tickets for the extra matinee performance starting at 2:30pm. With an estimated length of 3 hours including 

an interval, we aim to be leaving London by 6pm. We will stop for a break on the way home and should arrive back to 

Tibshelf at about 10pm depending on traffic. We will let your child know when we have a more precise time we will arrive 

home. 

Over the coming few days I will be putting together a rough seating plan for the theatre for a swift entrance. If there are any 

particular requests, please ask your child to come and speak with me ASAP.  

If you are no longer wanting your child to go on the trip, please contact me immediately as we have a list of other students 

who would like to go. I cannot guarantee a refund will be possible.  

As always if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me on d.prentice@tibshelf.derbsyhire.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continual support in Performing Arts.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dan Prentice 

Head of Performing Arts  
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